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OHF Bulletin  
 
To: OHF Members 

From: Phillip McKee, Executive Director 

Date: 10/28/2020 

Re: Hamilton Pilot Project 

 
 
 
The OHF Directors have approved the continuation of the Hamilton pilot project during the 2020-21 
season. This continuation pertains to Tier 1 (AAA) programing only and is subject to the following 
additional guidelines. 
 

• November 1, 2020 will be the final registration for players who wish to move between 

organizations (Hamilton Bulldogs / Hamilton Huskies). 

• All players must be in good standing prior to registering with new organization. 

• After this registration phase is complete there will be no more movement between organizations 

(Hamilton Bulldogs / Hamilton Huskies). 

It is the responsibility of both organizations (Hamilton Bulldogs / Hamilton Huskies) to work collaboratively 
to ensure that participants are tiered with like skilled players and the transition of players does not negate 
playing opportunities for participants previously registered during the 2020-21 season. 


